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January 27, 2022 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #42: 1180-03-76, WISC 2022205          

Brule – Ino  
Sznaider Road To Cth A 
USH 2 
Bayfield County 

1180-05-75, WISC 2022206   
Wentworth - Ino    
Clevedon Rd To Sznaider Rd 
USH 2   
Douglas & Bayfield County 

 
Letting of February 8, 2022 
 
This is Addendum No. 01, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions: 
 

Revised Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

6 Utilities 
 

Added Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

31 Information to Bidders, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Section 404 Permit 
 

 

The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM NO. 01 

1180-03-76 & 1180-05-75 

January 27, 2022 

 
Special Provisions 
 

6. Utilities 
  

Replace the third paragraph under ID 1180-03-76 with the following: 
 
Merit Network, Inc. (COMLN) has buried fiber optic on the north side of USH 2 from beginning of project to 
Station 1467+00, then crosses to south side and continues as overhead to Station 1540+50 where it crosses 
to north side as buried and continues east. Contact Merit Network Inc. to have a crew on site at Station 
1355+00 during the culvert pipe resetting. 
  

 
 
31. Information to Bidders, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Section 404 Permit 
 

The department has obtained a U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Section 404 permit for Project 1180-05-75. 
Comply with the requirements of the permit in addition to requirements of the special provisions. A copy of 
the permit is available from the regional office by contacting Aaron Gustafson at 715-392-7972. 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


